
CITY OF BELLE SLE, FLORIDA 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM COVER SHEET 

 
Meeting Date:  November 19th, 2024 
 
To:    Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
From:    Rick J. Rudometkin, City Manager 
 
Subject:   Support letter for IOG in Central Florida and the Greater Orlando Area 
 
Background:  
The School of Public Administration in the College of Community Innovation and 
Education at the University of Central Florida is writing to us because our central Florida 
municipality is a local government, they have identified for inclusion as part of their 
planned service area for a prospective Florida Institute of Government (IOG) program, 
housed in their School of Public Administration. 
 
Staff Recommendation:   
 
Suggested Motion: I move to allow the City Manager to create the IOG support letter 
and have the Mayor sign the support letter as requested by UCF. 
 
Alternatives: Do not approve.      
 
Fiscal Impact: N/A 
 
Attachments:  

- SPA Director Formal Letter for IOG 
- Support Letter Language for IOG in Central Florida 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


